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From: Ron Jawdjee <jawdjee@sbcglobal.net>

Sent: Tuesday, January 19, 2010 6:16 PM

To: secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>

Subject: Regulations Regarding Retail FOREX Transactions
Hello,

My name is Alsiran Jawdjee. I am against the new regulations that could be implemented in the forex
market. I am perfectly familar on margin and how to use it correctly, and 10:1 is just insane. This could
put alot of retail clients out of the forex market and put alot of brokers out of business. I am tired of the
constant NFA margin increases, you guys are just trying to keep the small investors out !!!

Thanks,

Alsiran Jawdjee

5735 Tiger Lilly Way
Houston, TX 77085
jawdjee@sbcglobal.net




